
‘Exciting learning within our friendly and active community of Roslin and Bilston’
Roslin Primary School

“Happy New Year! We wish to thank you for your 
continued support and share the exciting learning 
planned for P1/2 in 2016.” Mrs Woods & Mrs FreemanKey Areas:

TOPIC: SCOTLAND PHONICS & READING
We are developing our knowledge of our 
sounds, blending, word-building and 
sentence writing in phonics sessions. 

All reading groups have 
books and activities to do 
at home in their book 
bags. Remember that 
reading with (and to) 
children at home can 
make a huge difference 
so please check these and 
return daily to school.

NUMERACY & MATHS
In our number work we are 
working on recognising and 
writing numerals, counting 
forwards and backwards, 
addition and subtraction within 
10 and sharing amounts out 
equally.

Some of our Maths learning will be done 
as part of our Scotland topic but we will 
also cover topics such as time and 
money which are areas you can involve 
your child in at home as well.

HEALTH & WELLBEING
P.E. will be on a Wednesday and we will 
be doing Scottish dancing on Thursdays.  
Please ensure that your child has a suitable 
P.E. kit. This term we will be continuing 
with ‘Cool in School’. We will also be 
looking at making some Scottish recipes 
linked to our topic.

Check out our exciting New Year resolutions above our pegs!

EXPLORE IN P1/2
Learning through play in all areas of the curriculum is 
being enjoyed by the P1/2s. We’d love you to come and 
join us ‘Explore’ on the last Tues and Thurs of every month.

We have started a 
display in school 
showing the new 
school’s development 
and charting the 
journey as we look 
forwards to the future…

This term we are 
learning about 
Scotland. We are 
looking at maps 
and some of the 
main places in 
Scotland. We areexploring some Scottish authors, poetry 

and Scot’s dialect. We plan to experience 
some of the music, dance and foods 
which are important to Scottish culture. 
We will cover areas of Literacy, Maths, Art, 
Dance and Health & Wellbeing through 
this topic during the term. Please put 
Thurs 24th March  in your diary as we will 
have a celebration of all things Scottish 
which we would love to share with you!

BILSTON’S NEW SCHOOL Children need well-fitting 
gym rubbers to wear in class.

 P.E. kit Wed and Thurs.
 Lunch sheets need to be 

handed back by Thursday 
each week.

 Ensure children continue to 
wear warm outdoor clothing 
during cold weather.


